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Dear Student, 

 

As Texas College enters into a new academic year, I would like to thank you for choosing to continue 
your education with us, and I would like to make you aware of a few items that may be of interest to you. 

 

 Laptops Will Be Available for Students Use.  Students who request to receive a laptop will be 
charged a deposit fee of $250.00; the fee will be removed from the students account once the 
laptop is returned to the College, typically at the end of the semester. 
 

 A New Refund Disbursement Process.  In order to provide more flexible options for receiving 
refunds, Texas College has collaborated with BankMobile Disbursements to deliver financial aid 
and other school refunds to students beginning in fall 2021. Additional information regarding this 
process can be found at https://bankmobiledisbursements.com/refundchoices/ . 
 

 Online Campus Store.  Texas College officially launched a new online store during the spring 
2021 semester.  (https://shoptexascollege.merchorders.com/).  Feel free to “look around”, if there 
are items that you would like to see included in the store inventory please let us know.  

 

On behalf of the Office of Business and Finance, we welcome you on campus and look forward to 
working with you during the 2021-2022 school year.  

 

 Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

Ms. Millicent L Rickenbacker, MBA 
VP for Business and Finance 




